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May already??….Where does the time go?? There’s just over 40 more school 

days left this year!! 

Finance Committee Meeting 

Our annual Finance Committee Meeting to set the PAC Budget for the 2017/2018 school year will be held May 5 th at 2pm in 

Room 2. All our parents and guardians are welcome! 

Staff Appreciation Lunch 

Glenwood is a wonderful school filled with dedicated teachers and staff who work hard each day for our children and school 

community. Every year the PAC likes to take an opportunity to say “Thank you” by hosting a luncheon for them to enjoy. This 

year the luncheon will be on Tuesday, May 16th in the staff room.  

More details to follow over the next couple of weeks 

 

Don’t forget we now have the Glenwood PAC Facebook Group 

We’ve started a PAC Facebook Group to help keep our parent community up to date on all that the PAC is doing! It's called 

Glenwood Elementary School PAC; we hope you join!  

 

Ongoing Fundraising Opportunities: 
Cobb’s Bread-Market Crossing 

Remember each time you purchase a product at COBS Marine Way, mention you’re raising dough for Glenwood Elementary 

and the staff will process a 5% donation of the total sale back to Glenwood! 

 

Lee’s Bottle Depot 

Don’t forget to drop all your refundable containers can be dropped off at Lee’s Bottle Depot and placed in the Glenwood Bin. 

Staff will sort and credit Glenwood at 112% the value of the refundable containers. Please spread the word to neighbours, 

family and friends! 

 

QSP 

Another ongoing fundraiser and a great gift idea! QSP Magazine subscriptions! Save some money while supporting 

Glenwood at the same time. The best part is we earn a 37% profit or an average of $10.00 per subscription for our school. 

Visit the website: www.qsp.ca to register and shop! Our schools online ID number is: 3744828. Happy shopping! 

 

Next PAC Meeting is our Annual General Meeting-Friday, May 27th @ 9:05am in Room 2 

At this meeting we elect or re-elect officers to serve on the PAC Executive and review and approve next year’s PAC Budget.  

Please consider yourself and fellow parents for Executive positions.  All positions are elected for 1-year terms.  You may 

nominate anyone, including yourself, for any position.  Please note that the roles on the PAC Executive can be co-chaired by 

two people, so feel free to nominate yourself and a friend to share the role.  Meeting dates and times will be set by the new 

PAC Executive, so please don’t rule yourself out as a possible Executive Member due to meetings having been held during 

school hours in the past. 

Nominations will be taken by Beverly Kitasaka who can be reached by email at bkitasaka@gmail.com 

All parents and guardians are welcome to join us at our Annual General Meeting to enjoy some light refreshments. If you 

have a little one, childcare will be available upon request and provided by 

our Grade 7 students, please contact Kyndrie at kmalmquist@pacificgatewayhotel.com or Ms. Hajek  at 604-296-9015 by May 

23rd  to reserve a spot. 
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